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Board of Commissioners 
of Public Utilities 

P.O. Box 21040 
120 Torbay Road 
St. John's, NL AlA 5B2 

Attention: Ms. Cheryl Blundon 
Director of Corporate Services 

and Board Secretary 

Ladies & Gentlemen: 

Newfoundland Power Inc. 

55 Kenmount Road 
P.O. Box 8910 
St. John's, NL A1B 3P6 
Business: (709) 737-5600 
Facsimile: (709) 737-2974 
www.newfoundlandpower.com 

Re: The Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on 
the Island Interconnected System - Phase Two Requests for Information 

On March 20, 2015, Newfoundland Power filed an application (the "Application") requesting an 
order of the Board compelling Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro ("Hydro") to file full and 
adequate responses to requests for information ("RFis") NP-NLH-004, NP-NLH-005 and NP­
NLH-018. Following consideration of the Application, the Board, on May 8, 2015, issued Order 
No. P.U. 13 (2015) requiring that Hydro provide responses to NP-NLH-005 and NP-NLH-018 in 
accordance with the Board's findings in the Order. 

As of this writing, Hydro has not provided responses to NP-NLH-005 and NP-NLH-018 as 
ordered by the Board. 

By letter dated May 11 , 2015, the Board advised participants in the Investigation that it had set 
Monday, June 1, 2015 as the deadline for submission ofthe 2nd round ofPhase Two RFis. 

As Newfoundland Power advised the Board in its letter dated November 24, 2014, we anticipate 
issuing additional RFis in Phase Two, but not until we and our expe1t have had an opportunity to 
review Hydro 's responses to our initial RFis. Those initial RFis, which included NP-NLH-005 
and NP-NLH-018, were first submitted on September 19, 2014. 

In that regard, by copy of this letter Newfoundland Power requests that Hydro provide the 
outstanding responses at the earliest opportunity, so we are able to file any supplementary RFis 
in accordance with the current schedule. 

We trust the foregoing is found to be in order. 
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Yours very truly, 

Senior Counsel 

c. Geoffrey Young 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 

Thomas 1 ohnson, QC 
O'Dea Earle Law Offices 

Danny Dumaresque 

Paul Coxworthy 
Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales 

Roberta Frampton Benefiel 
Grand Riverkeeper Labrador, Inc. 
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